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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #14-0205   
 REGULAR MEETING 
 

 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: February 18, 2014 
 
TITLE: Motion to approve first renewal of agreement for Architectural- 

Engineering Services contract – 616-10754- $50,000 
 

 
Recommendation  
It is recommended that the City Commission approve a one-year renewal of agreement 
for Architectural-Engineering services with Zyscovich, Inc. and authorize the execution 
of the renewal agreement in substantially the form attached.  
 
Background 
On February 15, 2011 the Community Redevelopment Agency Board of Directors 
authorized staff to advertise for firms to provide Architectural – Engineering Services for 
the Redevelopment of the Sebastian/Alhambra parking lot facility project and Oceanside 
parking lot facility project subject to the requirements of the Consultant Competitive 
Negotiation Act.   
 
On November 1, 2011 the City Commission approved the selection of the highest 
ranked consultant, Zyscovich, Inc.  The initial two-year agreement was approved by the 
City Commission on February 21, 2012.  In accordance with the agreement terms this 
renewal is the first of three renewal options which will allow the continuance of exploring 
the development of the Oceanside parking lot facility.   
 
Resource Impact 
Purchases are made on an as-needed basis and charged to individual budgets per 
available funds and in accordance with negotiated fees.  
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Funds available as of February 12, 2014 

ACCOUNT 
NUMBER 

INDEX NAME 
(Program) 

OBJECT CODE/ 
  SUB-OBJECT NAME 

AMENDED 
BUDGET 
(Object 
Code) 

AVAILABLE 
BALANCE 

(Object 
Code) 

PURCHASE 
AMOUNT 

346-P11679.346-
6534 

SEBASTIAN 
STREET/ 

ALHAMBRA 
STREET PARKING 

GARAGE 
CAPITAL OUTLAY/ 

ENGINEERING FEES $2,437,000  $2,215,271  $50,000 

   

PURCHASE TOTAL → $50,000 

 
 
Strategic Connections: 
This item is a Press Play Fort Lauderdale Strategic Plan initiative, included within the 
Infrastructure Cylinder of Excellence, specifically advancing: 
 

 Goal 1: Be a pedestrian friendly, multi-modal City.  

 Objective 2: Integrate transportation land use and planning to create a walkable and 
bikeable community. 

 
This item advances the Fast Forward Fort Lauderdale 2035 Vision Plan: We Are 
Connected. 
 
Attachment 
Exhibit 1 - First Renewal of Agreement between the City of Fort Lauderdale and 
Zyscovich, Inc.  
 

 
Prepared by:  James Hemphill, Procurement Specialist II 
  Elizabeth Cohen, Administrative Assistant I 
 
Department Director:   Hardeep Anand, P.E., Public Works 


